
NOTICE 
 

The SFPO is sponsoring our Annual Telephone Appeal in the Province. Funds are 

being raised to prepare our 18th Annual Digital Crime Prevention Guide, this time 

focusing on the serious concern of “Child Abuse Awareness”, to promote the 

public’s role in identifying and reporting potential Child Abuse, and help victims 

find the support they need.   

 

Businesses are being asked to advertise in our publication, and private citizens are 

asked to contribute as well. 

 

Funds raised will allow us to make this unique community publication available 

throughout our Province. Additional proceeds will also be used to support 

Saskatchewan Federation of Police Officers' activities and contribute to community 

programs including a special donation this year to the KIDS HELP PHONE. 

 

For further information, please contact the SFPO Campaign Office at 1-866-873-0830. 

 

 

 

 

 

Darren Wilcox 

Executive Director 

 

 


